
 

YOU’RE INVITED!  

Spring Roofing 

Celebration!! 
Mark’s Custom Exteriors is installing a new roof for a local 

family in our community that is in dire need of a safe roof.  

We are not asking for donations or volunteers, but would like 

to invite anyone in the community to join us for a celebration 

event! 

Find out more about the Loeks’ Family story by 

following us on Facebook @MCERoof or on 

Twitter @Markscustom.  If you have any 

questions, please give us a call at 503-397-2215.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 

We would love to see you there! 

- Mark’s Custom Exteriors 
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